Association of University and College [Empﬁ@y@%

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

August 10, 1977

Mr. H. A. Verheijen
Director

Vancouver District
Unemployment Insurance
2904 West Broadway
Vancouver, B.C.

V6K 2G8

Dear Mr. Verheijen:.

Re: AUCE Local 1 Maternity Leave Benefits.
Our letter dated June 1, 1977

We have not as yet received any written response to our letter of June 1, 1977
written by Ms. Fairleigh Funston.

We enclose a copy of Ms. Funston's letter and request again for a written
response.

Sincerely,

P v

Jay Hirabayashi
Union Organizer
AUCE Local 1

enc. copy of our Ltri of June: L, 1977
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